
Holy Spirit Province 
Cuiabá - Year 2022 
 

Celebration of 180 years of foundation 
 

The Province celebrated in two moments: 
 

Day 11/03/2022 - In the communities 

 
 

1.-Community: Our Lady Mother of Divine Providence –Bairro Itamarati, Cuiabá/MT 
A day of retreat with the last Colouring Guide, bearing in mind this beautiful symbology 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

   

2. Samuel Community – Paranaíta/MT 
               Celebration with the people at the parish Mass. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

3. Provincial Headquarters: 

Community prayer in the morning; fraternization at noon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4. Virgin Community of Guadalupe – Bolivia. 

Prayer, party and a lot of vibration; creation of this beautiful panel 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The layperson in Bethlem celebrated at her home with her two daughters, who prayed the 
prayer of Fr. Eduard Michelis: “Come down on me too, Holy Spirit” 
 



5. Our Lady, Mother of Divine Providence Community, in Tangará da Serra/MT 

Celebration in the community, with some lay people. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the Province we celebrated: 

Days 11 and 12/11/2022: Our last Assembly as a Province, with the theme: Rescue of the 

walk as a Congregation - 180 years, 59 years of Mission in Mato Grosso and 32 years of Holy 

Spirit Province. 

 

The Assembly had three moments: 

1st Moment, prepared in advance: 

Service from the decades of 1963 to 2022. As a Congregation - 180 years, 59 years of Mission 

and 32 years as a Province. Each Community was given a decade to make the serving. This 

was presented in different modalities, according to the creativity of each one. It was a 

wonderful service, with the participation of all. It was all filmed and will be recorded on 

video. 

 



2nd Moment: Celebration of Thanksgiving, with the participation of the Sisters and 

lay people with their families - 60 people; Bolivia participated online, due to border 

blockades. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

3rd Moment: fraternization: 
A lot of feasting, joy, active participation of all. 
It is not possible to describe what we really experienced. 

It was just so wonderful. We just have to say: 

“YOU HAVE GONE AND GO IN FRONT OF US, SHOWING THE DIRECTION” 

GRATITUDE 
 


